
 

Any questions please contact: 
Sammy Giordano, IFIA Social Chair 

sgiordano@plvw.org 

DATE:  

TIME:  

Please come out & join your fellow 

Fire Inspectors and Fire and Life 

Safey Educators for a great holiday 

party.  We will be serving food and 

soft drinks, and a have a cash bar 

available. We will also have some 

fun door prizes! 

Location: 

Salerno’s Pizzeria & Sports Bar 

9301 W. 63rd Street, Hodgkins 

IFIA 2024 ANNUAL 
HOLIDAY PARTY 

Please RSVP to ifiafire@illinoisfireinspectors.org by November 29, 2024 

The IFIA will be collecting new or gently used winter clothing to give 
to those less fortunate. Donations will be accepted at our holiday party. 
If you are unable to make the party, and would like to donate, contact a 
Board member or the IFIA for assistance.  


